
 

I hope that you had a great break with lots of 
quality family time. We have lots of new learning 
experiences to look forward to this term. 
 
 
 
               Library with Ms Punch is on Mondays. 
Don’t forget a Library bag for borrowing. 
 
 
                  Music with Mrs Laurie is also on 
Mondays.  
Clubs will start in a couple of weeks on Thursday 
afternoons. Focus areas are: Aboriginal culture, 
music, cooking, sport & art. 
Scripture is also on Thursday. The two scripture 
groups are Catholic and Combined and are for 
30 minutes. Those that don’t attend stay in class 
and continue their learning. 
 
Homework will be sent home with your child on 
Monday and is expected to be completed and 
returned on Friday. This can be placed in the 
homework tray inside the classroom. Homework 
has started. Our goal is to have more children 
engaged in their homework.   
Please encourage your child to participate in our 
home reader program. It has been an under 
utilised learning experience this past term. Home-
readers can be changed daily. These are located 
in the classroom near the door with the homework 
and home-reader trays. PM e collection is also still 
available for home reading. 
 
 
 
                 Please supply your child daily with some 
fruit or carrot, celery or other vegetable if they 
prefer it for fruit break. We have a fruit basket in 
our class for times when you child doesn’t have 
fruit. We would appreciate any extra when 
possible. 
 
 
 
                        We are still enjoying our hot 
chocolate two mornings per week thanks to our 
class popper/plastic bottle recycling program. 
Once the weather becomes warmer we will swap 
for our smoothies. 
 
 
                   

 
 
 
 
                Birthdays are special times for children,  
                   if you bring in goodies for sharing,  
                   we are a class of 24! 
 
 
It is important to label your child’s bag/lunch 
box/drink bottle, hats and clothing. This will 
enable easy identification. There is a lost property 
tray inside our classroom. Please check this 
regularly if your child is missing something. 
 
DOJO is our main class communication system 
and will be used to post photos of your child’s 
learning experiences as well as some messages. 
This will only be checked a couple of times a day, 
morning and afternoon. I do NOT check 
messages after hours. Please call the school and 
leave a message if it is important. 
 
Things to look out for: 
Education Week 
Gymnastics 
Spaghetti Circus  
  
Things will crop up throughout the term so 
continue to check the school newsletters/school 
stream, school DOJO to keep updated. 
 
Classroom supplies needed:  
If you haven’t already contributed, 2P would 
appreciate class supplies being supplemented. 
Glue sticks 
Erasers 
 
I look forward to having more teaching 
adventures with your child this term.  
 
If you have any issues or need to speak to me, I 
am available through phone calls or DOJO 
messages. 
 
 
 
Cheers 
Shanene Phillips 


